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The Australian and South Australian governments have 

committed $75 million (80:20) over four years to fund the 

Flood Recovery Targeted Investment to Improve National 

Supply Chain Resilience program. 

What’s happening 

Flood recovery works, including pavement rehabilitation, asphalting 

works and culvert excavation, will be undertaken on the Stuart 

Highway North of Glendambo. 

How this affects you 

To safely undertake these works there will be changes to existing 

traffic conditions. Speed and lane restrictions in place throughout the 

area for the duration of the works. Outside of working hours speed 

restrictions will remain in place until all works, including line marking, 

are complete in late June 2025.  

The Stuart Highway will remain open at all times. Traffic may be 

reduced to a single lane intermittently as required. Please follow the 

direction of on-site traffic controllers and observe signage.  

There may be some noise and dust from time to time, but we'll do our 

best to keep the disruption to a minimum. You might also notice some 

odours, which is normal during spray sealing work. 

When 

Monday, 13 January 2025 
to late June 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  
Between the hours of  
7am and 6pm 

Where 

Stuart Highway, north of 
Glendambo 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/ 
RecoveryInvestment 

Email DIT.Engagement 
@sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Improving flood 
resilience of important 
highways in the far 
north 

 

Restoring sections of 
road impacted by major 
weather events 

We are improving flood resilience on the 
Stuart Highway  


